

**ROTP COMMITTEE MEETING**  
**26<sup>TH</sup> FEBRUARY 2006**  
**SWADLINCOTE**

1. **Apologies**

GT (Gillian Todd)

**Present**

DP (David Pyle), AW (Alan West), MO (Mandy Orrell), PVK (Piet Van Kempen), GH (Gillian Hall), TA (Tony Archbald), DF (Dermot Flahive), DM (David Manns) & MF (Mike Frith).

2. **Minutes of last meeting**

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as a true record.

Protest fee for team dual events to remain at £25

PVK also asked the committee if it was possible to buy larger shields for the All England, PVK to look into prices.

3. **Alpine Championships 2006**

DP informed the committee of progress for the Championships, all going well.

MO confirmed that entries were coming in steadily, and receiving quite a few new skiers.

An "Acceptance of Responsibility" accreditation form has been published on the britski website; no one is allowed in the race area unless the office has received this.

This applies to Coaches. Trainers, Photographers etc and will be issued at Team Managers meetings.

A request for bibs to be issued on the morning of the race was put forward. It was agreed that the team consider a trial on the 1<sup>st</sup> Children's/Mini race.

4. **2006 Calendar**

Club National & GP's all confirmed.

All England confirmed at Hemel,

British confirmed at Sunderland

European not confirmed – DF to contact the Scots to get update, otherwise to speak to Llandudno.

Closing date for on-line race entries amended to a week before race. Late entries will incur a £10 penalty.

Closing date for the All England & British will be 2 weeks before actual race.

Inter Regional fee £70.

5. **All England Championships**

CoC – PVK

CoR - Dermot Flahive & Alan Holly

DF to speak to Snow & Rock about sponsorship

6. **British Championships**

CoC - GT

CoR – DP on Saturday & MO on Sunday.

REF - TA on Saturday & DP on Sunday

SEC – Cel Elliott

Cel to chase the whereabouts of the winning trophies.

MO to speak to contact re lanyards

GH speak to Sandy Telling re sponsorship

7. **Documentation**

Race Accreditation Forms to be put into the Secretaries race pack.

Ask Ian Roberts to make a note about the length of skis and the safety reasons.

Bibs must be worn in course inspection, numbers clearly visible front and back.

8. **Training Courses/Accreditation**  
Level 1 courses: contact the office prior to the course giving June the numbers attending. This will allow her to send out all the appropriate paperwork.  
Level 2 course at Stoke Rochford to be arranged for 18/19th November. AW to book.  
Accreditation now required for anyone wishing to accompany a racer on the mat during race inspection. DP to ensure office includes forms in race pack.
  
9. **Equipment**  
GH to speak to Sandy Telling concerning the bibs.
  
10. **AOB**  
(PVK) asked if we could buy a smaller version of the trophies we present for the All England etc, for the racers to keep and the originals to be displayed with the winner's names on them, to show the history of the cups/trophies.  
The English Alpine Championship trophies should also be displayed at meetings etc.
  
11. **Date of next meeting**  
14 May 2006